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10/27/2020 11:05 Support

I am writing in support of the patio extension specifically for breweries. As a brewery owner, the ability to have 
outdoor seating in Vancouver has allowed our business to remain open during the covid19 pandemic. Without 
it, we would be closed. As as the current health crisis has no known end in sight, I would implore city council 
to consider allowing breweries the ability to have permanent outdoor seating opportunities just like in 
neighbouring municipalities. In order for us to invest in meaningful spaces, we will need assurances that we 
can amoritize them over more than one summer season.
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